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26 September 2024 
 
VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries 
Via email 
 
Re: VSBL Season Update 
 
Dear VSBL Club Presidents & Secretaries, 
 
Summer Registration 
Registrations have been open since September 1 for all members. Please note that players, coaches, 
officials and volunteers need to be registered to be covered by insurance. This includes pre-season 
training and is required for new players and existing players regardless of if they have played Winter. 
 
Fixtures 
There has continued to be a large amount of movement in our fixtures. Regional NW, Regional East, 
and Masters South have been redrawn. 
All fixtures are available online. 
Baseball Victoria will no longer be accepting additional teams to the fixtures. We have passed these 
fixtures on to the Umpire Working Group today, so that they can begin to assign umpires. 
 
Score Entry 
Teams will be able to enter scores and match sheets with the same process that was used last 
season. This is done through GameDay with the home team submitting both the Match Sheet and 
the Online score. For Premier 1 Firsts, Premier 2 Firsts and Women’s Premier Firsts, a Stat sheet will 
also need to be submitted. This year, clubs will also have the opportunity to utilise an editable PDF 
for Stats Sheets and Match Sheets. 
Instructions for score entry as well as PDFs and Word documents of the forms required can be found 
here. 
 
Clearances/Permits 
A reminder to all clubs that the Summer League will not accept clearance or permit forms between 
October 1 and the end of the play-offs unless the form has commenced its process prior to October 
1. Clearances and permits past this date must have extenuating circumstances for the Pennant 
Committee to consider and must be submitted with a $50 admin fee. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to the office.  
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Chet Gray 
Chief Executive Officer  
Baseball Victoria  
p: (03) 9645 8000  
a: Melbourne Ballpark, Merton Street, Altona Meadows, VIC, 3028 
w: baseballvictoria.com.au   
e: ceo@baseballvictoria.com.au   
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